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Gail Morris is the Coordinator of the Southwest 

Monarch Study, a Community Science research 

project, based in Arizona. She has been researching 

monarch butterflies since 2006 and volunteers as a 

board member of the Central Arizona Butterfly 

Association and several monarch organizations. Gail 

writes regularly for Journey North’s Western Monarch 

Updates during the migration and has authored 

several monarch publications. She dedicates her time 

training Community Scientists to participate in 

monarch research, education and conservation.


